

Reply with

Meeting Poll

FindTime

Zoom Protection



Thu 7/18/2019 12:57 PM

Cindy Schneible

FW: Kiwanis Triathlon MCDC donation

Respond

Mark Categorize Follow

Actions +

Move

To Linda Jones

This message is intended solely for the use of the person to whom it is addressed. It may contain privileged or confidential information. If you are not the intended recipient, you should not use, copy, alter, or disclose the contents of this message.

From: Dennis/Sandra Williams [mailto:dscustomwood@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, July 15, 2019 4:50 PM

To: Cindy Schneible <cschneible@mckinneycdc.org>

Subject: Kiwanis Triathlon MCDC donation

This past year the City of McKinney made changes to the use of the running trails and the authorized Triathlon routes. Our use of the Historic route we developed was eliminated and we left with looking at other options. The Stonebridge Ranch lake area was considered but the HOA decided to not allow any Triathlons at that location. This left us with no event for this year and the city suggested we use the APEX center. We have secured an event date of April 19th for 2020 and would like for the MCDC board to consider extending our approved grant until that date. If this presents any problems we will resubmit at the proper time. Your support in the past has been greatly appreciated and I hope that this does not impose any problems and meets the requirements of your by-laws. Thank you.

Dennis Williams

Dennis and Sandra Williams dscustomwood@gmail.com Kiwanis Club of McKinney 972-562-7219 Home Dennis 214-680-1374 Cell Sandra 972-658-5018 Cell

division2.sandra@gmail.com

Kiwanis International is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to changing the world one child and one community at a time